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Outstanding value shown:
Freya C–  Courageous– made some wonderful 

crochet animals and sold them  at the 
Christmas event to raise money for TCS. 

HAPPY NEW YEAR!
We hope you all had a lovely Christmas 
break. As we step into 2025, we wish 
everyone in our school community a happy 
and successful New Year. Here’s to another 
fantastic term ahead. 

GROUP CHATS
With many children now having their own 
phones, it’s important to help them use 
social media safely and responsibly. 
Platforms like WhatsApp (16+ age limit) and 
Snapchat (13+) often have large group chats, 
which can sometimes include people they 
don’t know or inappropriate content.
We encourage students to leave any group 
chats that feel uncomfortable or unfamiliar 
and to report anything worrying to the 
platform or the police if needed.
Parents, it’s a great idea to sit down with 
your child and review their social media 
settings together. For example, WhatsApp 
allows users to approve group invites first—
guidance on this and staying safe online can 
be found here.
Thank you for working with us to keep 
everyone safe online!

 

Items of Note:

Upcoming Key Events:

JANUARY
13th Jan – Communication through 

Behaviour Webinar
29th-31st Jan – Hilltop

FEBRUARY
10th-14th Feb – Reward Trips

2024

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/
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